

MOTION

I MOVE that Item No. 39, recommendation No. 2 on today's Council agenda (CF 20-0849) BE AMENDED to read as follows:

2. REQUEST the BOE not issue the R Permit until all conditions provided to the applicant by the BOE in their June 16, 2020 letter, be completed to the satisfaction of the respective departments.

PRESENTED BY: _____
BOB BLUMENFIELD
Councilmember, 3rd District

SECONDED BY: _____
JOE BUSCAINO
Councilmember, 15th District